
G a l l i g a n  R o a d  R o a d w a y  &
I n t e r s e c t i o n  I m p r o v e m e n t s

Thank you for attending the Public Meeting for the 
intersection and roadway improvements of Galligan Road 

between Binnie Road and Freeman Road. 

Located in the Village of Gilberts, the study addresses
safety and operations of the Galligan Road at Binnie
Road and Freeman Road intersections. We will present
the preferred alternative and its impacts, as well as
explain why the alternative was selected.

The project is currently completing the Preliminary
Engineering & Environmental Studies phase expected to
be completed late 2025. Plan Preparation & Land
Acquisition is estimated to be completed mid-2027 with
an estimated construction completion in 2028.

Attn: Colleen Jaltuch
Kane County Division of 
Transportation
41W011 Burlington Road
St. Charles, IL 60175

JaltuchColleen@co.kane.il.us

(630) 845-3796

All correspondence regarding 
this project should be sent to:
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This project is federally funded and will follow IDOT’s public involvement policy. Written
comments can be submitted during and after the Public Meeting. All comments received by
Friday, October 10, 2025, will be summarized and added to the meeting record. Meeting
materials will be posted on the project website after the meeting. If you are unable to
attend the Public Meeting, you can still give feedback via mail or email.

OR

Attn: Jay Coleman
Baxter & Woodman
8430 W Bryn Mawr Ave
Suite #400
Chicago, IL 60631

JColeman@baxterwoodman.com

(815) 444-3277

For more information, please visit the project website:


